Philip Forve

I am a private citizen who wants to go on record opposing these fish pens and any extension of the
leases currently in force. We need to protect our natural environment and not destroy it with
industrial fish farming methods. We are blessed in the PNW with great abundance. Let's not repeat
the environmentally damaging mistakes of the recent past.



